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NORTHERN NORTHERN ELECTRIC COMPANY
DIVISION OF SUNBEAM CORPORATION

REPLY TO. 1[ o3 5224 NORTH KEDZIE AVENUE, ,3 .. .; .

Box 508
' 'I ''

C CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60625'' '

(312) 267-5100Bay Spnngs, Mississippi 39422
Telephone. 601-7E4-21'1

November 15, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N. W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: 1. E. Bulletin 79-19

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that no radioactive materials are currently being utilized
at this facility, thus no radioactive waste has been generated.

I apologize for failure to recognize that a response was required.

Sincerely,
.
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'Martin Gray,
Plant Manager
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